
Starting on May 6, 2014, the city’s Solid Waste Division will begin the new residential trash collection 
routes.  Half of our residential customers will be assigned a different day of the week for trash 
collection.  The other 50% will not experience a trash day change.  
  
For two weeks, April 22nd through May 2nd, solid waste collection crews will be placing post-it notes 
(see post-it note samples below) on trash cart lids of those residents who will be assigned a different 
day of the week for trash collection.  This is one of a variety of communication tools the Solid Waste 
Division is using to inform residential customers about the trash collection route changes.    


